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As the year comes to a close, we want to once again take the time 
to thank all of those who support the Fort Johnson Estates Civic 

Club.  We had several fun events this year from our oyster roast in 
February to the Halloween dance that had 50+ attendees.  Our 
yard sale generated $880 that will be used to continue to offer 

events for neighbors of all ages and we would not have had that 
success without your generous donations.  Items that were not 

sold were donated to the National Kidney Foundation (as well as 
some baby items to the Florence Crittendon House).   

 

Coming up next, we will have our annual Christmas parade and, 
new this year, we’ll gather back at the Civic Club after the parade 
for a festive Christmas tree lighting.  We are also excited to add a 

Polar Plunge on New Year’s Day to start 2024.    
 

HELP WANTED! 
We are looking to add a new Board member next year to head-up 
the Welcome Wagon.  Not surprisingly, this person is responsible 
for helping to welcome new neighbors to Fort Johnson Estates as 
they join our community and making sure they have a copy of our 
covenants & restrictions.  If you are interested in learning more, 

please email civicclub@ftjohnsonestates.com.  Please note, board 
members are required to attend quarterly meetings. 

 
Ad space in our quarterly newsletters is available for 2024! 

 

Pricing:  
1/8 page (2 in x 3.5 in) - $100 
1/4 page (4 in x 3.5 in) - $200 
1/2 page (4 in x 7 in) - $375 

 

Email civicclub@ftjohnsonestates.com if you’d like to place an ad. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
  

Christmas Light Contest 
Saturday, Dec 16th 

 
Be sure your lights are 
on at sundown as the 

judges stroll the 
neighborhood looking 

for holiday cheer! 

With Daddy’s Breakfast & Espresso 
Food Truck starting at 9:45 



Recent Car Break-Ins 
Unfortunately, several residents of FJE were 

victims of theft from vehicles left unlocked or 

broken into on Halloween night.   

Please remember to lock your cars  

each night and remove or secure  

firearms and other weapons.   

Some victims reported that money 

and other valuables were left in  

their cards, so it appears the suspect(s) may have 

been specifically looking for unsecured weapons. 

 

Adding on or renovating the 

exterior of your home? 

Plans must adhere to the FJE Covenants & 

Restrictions AND be submitted for review/approval 

to civicclub@ftjohnsonestates.com.  To view 

current Covenants & Restrictions, scan here: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 2024 Food Truck Schedule 

3/1/2024 Lib's Diner 

3/8/2024 Wally Gyros 

3/15/2024 Foxes Fried 

3/22/2024 Fried Green Banana 

3/29/2024 Chucktown Meatball 

4/5/2024 Crystal Coast Seafood 

4/12/2024 Kees Kitchen 

4/19/2024 Platia 

4/26/2024 Smash City Burger 

5/3/2024 TBD 

5/10/2024 Wally Gyros 

5/17/2024 Lib's Diner 

5/24/2024 TBD 

5/31/2024 Chucktown Meatball 
 

Additional trucks booked through Oct 2024 



 
  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
We are a licensed SC Home 
Builder specializing in 
custom homes, renovations 
& additions for over 20 
years.   As a locally owned 
family business, we proudly 
serve the Charleston area. 
 

Give us a call and let us help make your dream home a reality! 
(843) 996-6880 | www.southernswellconstruction.com 

 

 
 

ADVERTISE YOUR 
BUSINESS HERE  

IN 2024 



 


